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SRCD Signs on to Task Force on American
Innovation letter to Congress to Increase
302b allocation for Science Research

The Task Force On American Innovation, a broad, non-partisan coalition of business, academic, and

scientific communities, sent a letter to U.S. Congressional leadership, urging an increase in 302(b) allocations

for science research.
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